
REAPPORTIONMENT PLAN, REDISTRICTING INFORMATION 

AVAILABLE ONLINE 

 
The U.S. Department of Justice, Civil Rights Division approved the 2010 

Reapportionment Plan for Terrebonne Parish on August 17, 2011.  The Plan is now on 

the TPCG website, and can be accessed by clicking on the “Government” tab at the top of 

this page, and going to the Council link in the drop-down list provided.   The Council 

Districts’ boundary descriptions, and an overall map of the Parish drawn as per the 2010 

Reapportionment Plan, appears under the District Map and District Descriptions in the 

list at the left of the page. 

 

For more information call the Council Clerk’s Office during regular work hours at (985) 

873-6519. 

 

 

 

 


